
Good Afternoon, this is Michael Kapfer, Assistant Principal of Longwood High School with a 
message for our rising seniors and their families. I hope this message finds you healthy and 
well. We are excited to preview for you our revamped senior parking application process for the 
2020-2021 school year. 

This year, due to the impact of COVID-19, we are going to give all students and their families 
the opportunity to apply for senior parking virtually. Coming in early August, you will be able to 
fill out an online application for a parking spot. You will hear from me again when a link to the 
online application can be found on our High School web page.  

If you prefer not to complete your application online, students and families will still have the 
option to fill out a paper application and bring it into the High School along with all other 
appropriate paperwork. Coming soon, you will be able to download and print an application and 
a discipline procedures contract from our web page; ​however, if you need a hard copy mailed 
to your home, please contact Roberta at 345-9205 by Thursday, July 30th. 

More details about the online process and the dates for turning in your applications will be 
coming soon. Thank you and take care. 

 


